
 
 

 
 

Board Report 
 
Date:  June 22, 2021 
To:  Board of Education – Regular Meeting 
From:  Roberto Bombelli, Assistant Superintendent  
Subject:  Action Against Racism  
              
 
Background: 
 
On March 30, 2021, the Board of Education approved the district Anti-



 
 

 
 

Board Report 
 
Date:  June 22, 2021 
To:  Board of Education – Regular Meeting 
From:  Richard Per, Assistant Superintendent 
Subject:  Summer Session Update 
              
 
Background: 
 



class and most classrooms will only be used in the morning. Classrooms being used all day 
will be cleaned during the lunch break. Morning classes will be at full capacity and these 
classes will be considered cohorts.  Afternoon classes are being registered at half 
capacity to ensure physical distancing. 
 
Recommendation: 
 
THAT the Board of Education receive this information. 
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Board Report 
 
Date:  June 22, 2021 
To:  Board of Education – Public Meeting 
From:  Wanda Mitchell, Assistant Superintendent    
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Follow-up:  
 
Following each visit, the visiting school team lead meets with the school administrator to 
discuss successes, challenges, future directions and recommendations that were 
identified by the visiting team. Feedback, including recommendations and promising 
practices, assists schools and the district in future planning.  
 
The following schools participated in a school team visit this school year:  
 
Elementary Schools:                                                  Secondary Schools: 
 

• École Alpha Secondary 
• Brentwood Park Elementary 
• Douglas Road Elementary 
• Kitchener Elementary  
• Lochdale Elementary 
• Marlborough Elementary  
• Rosser Elementary  
• Sperling Elementary  
• Stoney Creek Elementary 
• Windsor Elementary  

 

• École Alpha Secondary 
• Burnaby Mountain Secondary 
• Burnaby North Secondary 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Due to health and safety restrictions, all school team visits for the 2020-2021 school year 
were held virtually.  
 
Recommendation: 
 
THAT the Board of Education receive this information.  
 


